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Meeting #547 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 
AGENDA REPORT 

March 31, 2009 
 

Manager’s Reports 

 
ITEM I.2 

 
Progress on Poche Runoff Water Disinfection Project 

 
The District has been informed by the County of Orange that it has been negotiating with 
the South Coast Water District to reach an agreement to have SCWD take over the 
operations and maintenance (O&M) of the new facility.  Actual start-up is expected to be 
in early April as the system is put through three months of testing. 
 
Attached is a brief email comment from Mike Dunbar, the GM for South Coast Water 
District.  There may be an update between now and Tuesday’s Board meeting in which 
case any new information will be shared at that time.  

 


